December 31, 1996

TAIPA Bulletin No. 50

To: Member Companies

OTPP - AlIP Fulfillment Data

We have been advised by Insurance Services Office Inc. that AIP fulfillment data will not be
available under the Texas Commercial Lines Statistical Plan (TCLSP) until the first quarter of
the 1997 accounting period.

Companies reporting to SO under CSP+ will continue to have their AIP fulfillment data
reported.

In order for TAIPA to produce accurate quotas we are requesting that if your company does not
report under CSP+ you complete the attached form separately for the third and fourth quarters of
1996.

Due dates for the information are:

3rd quarter 1996: 3-10-97
4th quarter 1996: 6-10-97

If you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely

Mot A Dol

Margaret Alsobrook
Operations Manager
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